LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

July 25, 2016

Cheryl Moreland

Senior Counsel

Pacific Metrics

1 Lower Ragsdale Drive, Building 1, Suite 150
Monterey, CA 93940

Dear Ms. Moreland,

This letter is notification that the Louisiana Department of Education is terminating the Data
Sharing Agreement, executed on July 24, 2015 with Pacific Metrics for the purpose of providing
services related to the online formative assessment system EAGLE effective immediately and
pursuant to the Termination for Convenience clause in the Data Sharing Agreement between the
Louisiana Department of Education and Pacific Metrics.

Please contact Kim Nesmith (kim.nesmith@]la.gov) with any questions.

Best Regards,

ohn C. White,
State Superintendent of Education

Louistana Believes
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